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January 11, 2021 
 
To:   City of West Kelowna 
 2760 Cameron Road 
 West Kelowna, BC. 
 V1Z 2T6 
 
Attention: Hailey Rilkoff, Planner 
 
RE: 2485 Hayman Road 

Addition of Variance for setback 
 
As requested, we would like to add a variance application to the rezoning we 
already have under way with you.  We believe that this variance will have minimal 
impact on the adjacent house next door. That house next door does not have a 
single window on it’s south elevation, so I doubt they will even feel the difference 
of us even adding this variance. 
 
It makes good sense to do this concurrent with our application, so it is 
ready to go whenever someone is ready to build a new home here. 
                             
With the reduced setback it will ensure that if someone wants to have a sundeck  
on the north east corner of the new home, they may be able to increase the 
outdoor living space, which will add to their enjoyment of the home.  
 
Thank you again for your help with this application. 
 
Yours truly,  
 
 
Sherwin Goerlitz  
9671 Celeste Road,  
Lake Country BC  V4 V 2R9 
778-922-6750 cell 
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